
 
 

The Buckingham School is concerned that every student should have the opportunity to attend school activities/obtain equipment,  
regardless of their financial circumstances.  As such, it may be possible to subsidise those students who would otherwise be unable to 
attend trips/purchase items. Please feel free to write in confidence to Mrs S Gallagher or Mrs K Bones at office@buckinghamschool.org,  
if you wish to seek assistance, or obtain more information about Pupil Premium funding. 
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17 May 2019 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
 

Extended Learning 
 
I am writing to update you on Extended Learning. Each department has its own policy 
bespoke to the curriculum, with the intent to only set purposeful Extended Learning that 
impacts on learner development. 
 
As such, the departments have been asked to look at when they are setting, reviewing and 
monitoring Extending Learning throughout each term. The updated schedule of when you 
can expect Extended Learning is now attached for each subject. 
 
By using this document, in conjunction with the Google Classroom Guardian summary of 
what is being set, students, parents and the teaching staff can ensure that no 
communication is missed and deadlines are kept to. If for any reason you have not received 
an invitation for Google Guardian, please can you email me and we will rectify as soon as 
possible 
 
We are keen to increase the effectiveness of our communication with home, and would 
genuinely welcome your feedback.  
 
Thank you for your attention. 
 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
 
 
Mr D Osborne 
Assistant Headteacher and Director of IT 
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